
 

 
 

Calling all Piccolo players 
Be a part of the country’s largest Independence Day 

piccolo section 

Join the Seattle Wind Symphony 
July 3 at Benaroya Hall, Seattle. 

The Seattle Wind Symphony is looking for 200 piccolo players to join us in 
our 5th annual Star Spangled Spectacular at Benaroya Hall on July 3, 2017. 
 
The piccolo section will join the band on the finale of the concert to include 
Goldman’s Chimes of Liberty, and Sousa’s The Stars and Stripes Forever. 
 
Our program is a salute to Americana and patriotic music of the USA and 
will include Dave Beck (KING-FM) narrator, Seattle soprano Alexandra 
Picard, and the Seattle Wind Symphony choir, under the direction of Dr. 
Linda Gingrich. 
 
This is an amazing opportunity to perform on stage, to a packed house at 
Benaroya Hall — a dream come true!   If you are interested, please go to 
our website,  www.seattlewindsymphony.org. On the Home page, find 
“Star Spangled Spectacular Piccolo” and click on “More details…” for more 
information and to register. 
 
The audition criteria is that you must be able to play the Stars and Stripes 
piccolo break from memory. 
 
 
Piccolo rehearsal schedule: Sunday, July 2nd, 6:15 PM (arrival)-7:30  
Bellevue High School.  
Concert sound-check: Monday, July 3rd, 4:30 Benaroya Hall.  


